
News from Our Seminary Student Brooklyn
 
Hello Bread of Life Family,
 
I have exciting news to share. My 
seminary journey and call process has 
come to an end! I have accepted a call to 
St. John’s Evangelical Lutheran Church, 
Mahone Bay, NS, in shared ministry with 
Mount Calvary, Upper Northfield, NS. For 
those familiar with Mahone Bay, St. John’s 
is the middle church of the three churches. 
It is located on the ocean front! I am 
blessed with this call and look forward to 
seeing how God is using me in God’s 
ministry. 

 
I would like to thank everyone for supporting me 
on my journey and for praying for me along the 
way. The support from my Bread of Life family 
has been wonderful. I am extremely thankful to 
call Bread of Life home.
 

Additionally, all are welcome to virtually attend my 
ordination service on Saturday, August 22, 2020 at 4pm 
(Saskatchewan time).
 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/89297926055?
pwd=QVBzQzA5Z1B3Y0lBTVc0dDc0Q0FZZz09   
                                                  
Meeting ID: 892 9792 6055 
Passcode: 367761
 
Cheers and blessings for the journey,

Brooklynn Lane
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